
With Tweed Valley Hospital set to open on 14 May, management have REFUSED
to listen to workers’ concerns about the increasing safety risks due to under
staffing. 
Three HSU members and numerous nurses have already been assaulted, but
management refuses to listen!

On Tuesday, 23 April  HSU members met and voted to enact bans from
TOMORROW morning (Wednesday). HSU members also call on nurses to join us
and send management a lesson.

If you want to support members' efforts to stand up - contact Mary Kerr:  
mary.kerr@health.nsw.gov.au 

We’re stronger together - scan the QR code for a list of bans

If you’re not a HSU member - join today! Together we’ll make
Tweed a safer, better place to work. Join at
https://members.hsu.asn.au/join or call 1300 478 679
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